
Beat the Street Wolverhampton is a Yo! activity, brought to you by City of Wolverhampton Council and WV Active, with funding from the
National Lottery via Sport England. It is delivered by Intelligent Health.

Dear Parent/Carer,

Wolverhampton is being transformed into a giant playground this summer and 
you and your child are invited to play!

Earn points, get active and win prizes for you and your school in this fun, FREE, 
walking, cycling and rolling game.  

The game will start on 20 July and runs to 17 August – visit our website 
beatthestreet.me/wolverhampton to find out more.

What can we win?

Top school teams will win hundreds of pounds 
worth of vouchers. The size of your school doesn’t 
matter, as there are also prizes for teams reaching 
the highest average number of points. Individuals 
can also win Lucky Spot prizes, including vouchers, 
cuddly toys and Beat the Street goodies. 

How do we get started?

You will receive a pack with all you need to play. 
This will include a card or fob for a child and a card 
for a parent/carer. The parent card and the child’s 
fob/card are not connected, so players must ensure 
each card/fob is registered and used separately. In 
the parent pack is a fun summer challenge to get 
kids moving and having fun. Each week they can 
choose from a set of challenges and use the city 
as their playground!

Beat the Street fobBeat the Street card



How to play

Register your card online at beatthestreet.me/wolverhampton
Choose your school from the list of team names.

•	Explore your local area, finding Beat Boxes using the online map or keeping your 
	 eyes peeled
•	From 20 July hover your card or fob next to the contactless Beat Box until it 
	 beeps and flashes
•	Walk, cycle or roll to your next Beat Box within an hour. Hover your card/fob until 
	 it beeps and flashes – you have now scored 10 points!
•	Carry on your journey. Score 10 points for each extra
	 Box you visit

Any questions? Contact the Beat the Street team at 
team.wolverhampton@beatthestreet.me

Have fun!
The Beat the Street Team

Be Covid safe while playing Beat the Street

•	Beat the Street is played outdoors individually, with your
	 household or in small groups according to current
	 COVID-19 guidelines
•	Beat the Street Beat Boxes are contactless so it’s a perfect
	 way to exercise and have fun with friends outdoors
•	Don’t touch cards/fobs belonging to others
•	Wash your hands after playing!

Beat the Street is created by Intelligent Health, a team of physical health experts
led by Dr William Bird, a GP working on the NHS frontline against COVID-19. The
game has been carefully planned alongside public health advisors.

Be COVID-19
Safe!


